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== ——— ——— e e T =
From: Gail Custy {1

Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2022 11:58 AM

To: Land Administration

Subject: Re: What is the plan for the redevelopment of the lands?

So there are no plans for more houses, shops and restaurants?

Gail Custy

>0n Nov 30, 2022, at 8:50 AM, Land Administration <landadministration@lakecountry.bc.ca> wrote:

>

> Hi Gail

>

> The future development will be based on the new Area Services Plan which envisions new road routing and full
servicing of the area to allow redevelopment from gravel extraction to a future light industrial business park. The Area
Services plan will be released to the public after it is completed in 2023.

>

> Kind Regards

>

> James

> From: Gail Custy .

> Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 9:09 PM

> To: Land Administration <landadministration@Ilakecountry.bc.ca>

> Subject: What is the plan for the redevelopment of the lands?

>

> | saw the notice about plans to redevelop lands glenmore and seating roads/area. There was no specific details on
what the development would be? Will there be additional information provided on the plans some place to allow for a
better understand of how the area will be developed over time? Thank you,

>

> Gail
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